PORT OF ILWACO
CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC AUCTION

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Port of Hwaco is cancelling the public auction previously
scheduled for March 27, 2020 at 9 a.m. at the Port office. The public auction for the twelve
vessels was originally published on March 18, 2020. The auction will be rescheduled for a
future date, yet to be determined, in compliance with state law. The purpose of the auction
was for the sale of the vessels pursuant to RCW 53.08.310, RCW 53.08.320 and the Port of
llwaco Tariff, Section 6, pages 28-30.

Date of Publication: March 25, 2020
Guy Glenn, Jr., Port Manager




